## PROBATE ATTORNEYS OF SAN DIEGO

## **Board of Directors Application**

PROBATE ATTORNEYS OF SAN DIEGO ("PASD") welcomes all California Attorney Members to run for a seat on its Board of Directors. This is a "working board," so be prepared to roll up your sleeves and help make our organization a continuing success. Directors serve for three-year terms. For additional information, please see the PASD website at <a href="https://pasd.membersclicks.net">https://pasd.membersclicks.net</a> or contact Gina Stein at <a href="mailto:geodwinbrownlaw.com">geodwinbrownlaw.com</a>

To stand for election to the Board, please provide the following information:

Name: Margaret K. Herring

Firm/Employer Name: Herring & Herring, APC Street Address: 1001 B Avenue, Suite 215

City: Coronado

State: CA Zip: 92118

Phone: (619) 437-9175

E-mail: mherring@herringlaw.net

Please state why you want to run for a seat on the PASD Board:

I have had the privilege to be on the Board for the past three years, the last of which as Treasurer. Additionally, I am the chair of the Strategic Planning Committee, serve on the Handbook Committee and a delegate for PASD for the California Conference of Bar Associations. I would love to continue my work on behalf of the Board and our community, to assist in making changes where necessary, while ensuring a smooth interaction with our bench.

Please provide any other information you would like to provide to PASD members supporting your candidacy for the Board:

I have been in the legal profession since 1989, first as a paralegal. In 1996, I became an attorney. Since 2000 I have focused primarily on all matters within the probate court, i.e., estate planning, trust and probate administration and litigation, as well as conservatorship and guardianship matters. I have been on the court appointed attorney list since 2008 and have been appointed by the court in over 110 matters since that time. I believe having knowledge in both the planning side as well as the litigation side of matters makes me qualified to serve on the PASD board. I also believe that having been a trusted court appointed attorney for so many years makes me a valuable resource for interactions with the bench.

Before my practice shifted to primarily within the probate court in 2000, I had been working primarily in civil litigation. I believe that this additional background would be helpful to the PASD Board and our legal community.

Date: 5, 2021

Margaret K. Narug Signature